
________________________________________ 
From: William Newbold [w_newbold@mcttelecom.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, September 20, 2016 12:46 PM 
To: Monroe, Pamela 
Subject: Wind Farm in Antrim, NH 
 
Pamela Monroe, 
 
I am writing you to voice my opposition to the proposed commercial wind farm on Tuttle Mountain 
ridge here in Antrim.  I have lived in this town for over 36 years and see no good outcome for the 
residents here. The site under consideration is probably less than 1 mile from my home.  This project is 
basically the same project that has been voted down twice by the SEC and by the residents of Antrim.  
Please consider the voices of those who live here and have previously voice their opposition to this 
project. 
 
Thank you, 
 
William A. Newbold 
16 Stacy Hill Rd. 
Antrim, NH 03440 
 


	From: William Newbold [w_newbold@mcttelecom.com]

